
The Santa Clara Valley Chapter of
California Rare Fruit Growers
invites you to join us for:

The Festival of Fruit
and the

50th Anniversary
of CRFG!

July 27 to 29, 2018
Campbell Community Center
1 W. Campbell Ave. in Campbell, CA

The 28th will be a full day of
speakers, presentations, vendors,
raffles, and lunch! Optional dinner

banquet with guest speaker.

Enjoy garden tours and tastings
on July 27 and July 29!

More information at our website:

festivaloffruit.org


